
 

 

We, the undersigned, support the bike shed facility at Birkenhead Wharf and commend both 

Auckland Transport and the Kaipatiki Local Board for the initiative, design and location. 
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Please send any signatures by post to: 

Nick Kearney, Deputy Chair, Kaipatiki Local Board 

Auckland Council, Private Bag 92300, Auckland 1142 

[Alternatively, email a scan of this document with signatures to: 

Nick.Kearney@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz] 


